
Welcome to 3rd Grade! 

Hello! My name is Mrs. Gavette, and I will be your homeroom teacher this year at 
Lee Elementary. I am very excited to have you in my class. I can’t wait to meet 
you and your family. 
 

You are going to love third grade! Our year will be full of new and exciting things. 
You will be learning how to become a better reader and writer, how to multiply 
and divide, all about fractions, interesting science concepts, and lots about our 
great state of Michigan. You will also have the privilege of having Mrs. Hannapel 
as a teacher for half of the school day. While you are with her, she will be 
teaching you reading, writing, grammar, and spelling. When you are with me, I 
will be teaching you math.  
 

Let me tell you a little about myself. My family consists of my husband, Dave, and 
my three boys. My oldest, Caleb, is attending Baker College and is a part of their 
radiology program (he wants to be the one who takes your x-rays if you ever 
need to have them done). Cameron is a junior at Davenport University where he 
is studying computer programming, and Tyler is a senior at TK High School. 
When I’m not teaching, my favorite things to do are read, exercise, watch 
movies, and snuggle with my dogs, Mazee and Ricky. My favorite food is BBQ 

chicken, and if I had to choose a favorite drink it 
would be a vanilla chai tea latte from Biggby or 
Starbucks. I can’t wait to learn about your favorite 
things!   
 

I hope you are having a great summer. Can you 
believe it’s almost over and school is about to begin? 
Hopefully I’ll see you at the open house on Monday, 
August 21 from 4 pm - 6 pm! You can check out our 
classroom (room #205) and meet me! Please bring 
your school supplies if you’ve got them! Our first day 
of school is Tuesday, August 22! 
 

Enjoy your last few days of summer!   
 
Mrs. Gavette  
 
 
 
 
 


